
 Summer 2014 

 

 
 
Storm Water Management 

for Educators 
 

We will discuss the importance of storm water management and  
engineering and its application in the classroom.  We will spend some time 

on campus, but this course will involve much field work. 

June 17 and 18, 2014 
June 17—9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
June 18—9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Class will meet at MSU in KGSX Building, Rm.219 
You may either simply attend for $10 OR take this for 

MSU credit—MSU course fees and assignment required 
 

Specific information will be e-mailed to those enrolled in the class before it 
starts. 

To sign up and for more information, please contact Erica Cox 
EricaCox@missouristate.edu or call 417-836-4337 

The Environmental Protection  
Agency Region 7, through the  

Missouri Dept. of Natural  
Resources has provided partial  

funding for this project under Section 319 
of the Clean Water Act. 


